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ELECTRONIC MAIL      
tdepaola@aerc.com  
 
 
Ms. Tracy DePaola       OCD-HW-12-291 
AERC Recycling Solutions 
4317 Fortune Place 
West Melbourne, Florida 32904 
 

Brevard County-HW 
AERC Recycling Solutions – FLD984262782 
OGC # 07-2193 
Project Closed Letter 

 
Dear Ms. DePaola: 
 
All the conditions of the executed Consent Order 07-2193 have been met.  As of this date August 13, 
2012, all corrective actions required to bring AERC Recycling Solutions into compliance have been met.  
Please be aware, AERC Recycling Solutions, must continue to comply with all applicable hazardous 
waste rules and regulations.  If you have any questions, please contact me at 407-897-4306 or 
electronically at Danielle.bentzen@dep.state.fl.us . 
 
 
Sincerely, 
   
      
   _____ 
Danielle Bentzen 
Environmental Specialist 
Central District Solid and Hazardous Waste 
Compliance Enforcement 
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